

YEAR 2 NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 2025

WE ARE LEARNING ABOUT: {

PHONICS, READING & WRITING:

This term we are reading Troll Swap and the Owl Who Was Afraid of the Dark. We will be writing sentences with expanded noun phrases and focusing on using the correct punctuation.

MATHS:

This term we will be focusing on place value and addition and subtraction.

COMPUTING:

This term we will be logging on to our chrome books and accessing google classroom

HISTORY:

This term we will be learning about the lives of Florence Nightingale and Kitty Wilkinson

GEOGRAPHY:

This term we are looking at UK and world maps and tracing the journey of a fruit salad

SCIENCE:

This term we are learning about living things and their habitats and animals including humans.

MUSIC:

This term we are creating a short piece of music using pulse and rhythm.

DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY:

This term we will learning about textiles and how to repurpose an item of clothing.

OUR PE KIT DAY IS: THURSDAY

HOME TASKS

We recommend reading with your child for 10 minutes, five times weekly.

Follow our learning journey for this year on our year group blog



READING LIST







YEAR 2 NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 2025

KEY DATES

MEET THE TEACHER: MON 15TH SEPTEMBER 5.00PM

Come and meet your child's teacher; learn how you can support your child through their learning this year!

OPEN EVENING: WED 22ND & THURS 23RD OCT

An opportunity to have an individual meeting with your child's teacher. Discuss how they are settling in and ways to support your child and their current targets.

END OF TOPIC ASSEMBLY: WED 22ND OCT 9.00AM

Year 1 & 2 End of Topic RE Assembly - **Year 2 families invited to attend this half term.**.

CHRISTMAS ASSEMBLY: FRI 12TH DEC 9.15AM

Year 2 Christmas Assembly for families to attend. Strictly **only two family members to attend**, thank-you!

TRIPS & VISITS:

OWL VISIT: MON 3RD NOV 2025

Lancashire Hawk and Owls will be visiting Year 2 later this term. Mon 3rd November. Details will follow separately.

Autumn 2 - Trip to Tesco in groups. TBC

REMINDERS

The register is marked by 8.45am daily. Please ensure you are arriving on time each day.

Please ensure that children do not climb on the playground equipment at the start or the end of the school day.